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Minutes 

 

1. Mrs. K. Vijayalakshmi, Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics 

welcomed all the members and explained the purpose of the meeting.  

 

2.All the members decided to 

 

a)Take an action plan for the year 2020-2021 to ensure safety of the girl students in 

the college campus, 

 

b)Make the students aware about the functions and guidelines of the anti-sexual 

harassment cell for women, 

c)Acquaint  the students about the procedure to make complaints if they have any 

problem regarding sexual harassment, 

3.The Committee noted that no complaint of sexual harassment has been received 

from any woman employee or student of the college.  

4. The committee decided to place banners/posters/notices defining sexual 

harassment at prominent places in the college campus. 

5.The Chairperson asked the members to meet the students on a regular basis or 

earlier, if need arise.  

6. The committee decided to request the staff members to continue the discussion 

about “Prevention, Prohibition and Redressal of Sexual Harassment”with the 

students during the mentoring classes. 

7.The committee made a recommendation to organize a webinar on “ Cyber 

Security Awareness Programme” for both UG and PG first year students to 

sensitize the students on the mis use of Social Media. 

8. Mrs.P.N.Pushpalatha, Head, Department of English, delivered the vote of thanks 

for the meeting.  

 


